Dear Sirs

We are writing to offer our support to the above mentioned planning application at Grange Farm. We fully support the work that is being proposed at Grange Farm and believe that this will only provide benefit to the village of Swalcliffe. To date, we have never been disturbed by noise levels or traffic attending equestrian events 
at Grange Farm; our only request is that traffic is continued to be advised not to use Park Lane which is a narrow single track road which cannot accommodate large horse boxes. 

Yours Sincerely

Claire Plant and William Adkins 


[bookmark: _GoBack]
